
A COURTESY POSTING
NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM

111 W. Grand 
May 16, 2018

6:50 P.M. to 7:30 p.m.

A possible quorum of the City Council may be present at a ceremony and reception being held at 111 W. Grand, May 16, 
2018.   In accordance with Government Code 551.001 (4) (b), no formal action will be taken and any discussion of public 
business is incidental to the nature of the gathering. 

Posted this 11th day of May, 2018 at 8:00 P.M.

Tona Shiplet
City Secretary


